
MOUNT MORIAH BAPTIST CHURCH 

Christ-Centered, Bible-Based, Family Oriented 
 

Because of our desire to restart the Nursery/Children/Teen Ministries while providing a safe, clean 

environment for young people and staff, we have established the following protocols which will be 

implemented upon restart and will continue in place until further notice. We have missed you and look 

forward to seeing you soon! Our target restart dates are as follows: 

• Nursery – Sunday, April 11, 10 am 

• ProTeens — Sunday, April 11, 6 pm 

• Modified Master Clubs — Wednesday, April 14, 7 pm. 
 

Master Clubs (ages 3-6th grade) and ProTeens (grades 7-12) 
 

• Using the CDC Guidelines for school-age children, we have mapped out the maximum numbers 

allowed in each available room. 

• We are planning for a Modified Master Club program which will be held on Wednesday evenings 

from 7-8 pm. 

• If the numbers demand adjustments, we will rotate groups for every other week participation. 

• The staff is committed to praying faithfully for our families and young people. 

• The staff will give special effort to communicate regularly with the young people – especially if we 

are on an every other week rotation. 

• We are committed to remaining Biblical, respectful, careful, and flexible. 

• All teachers and children will be required to wear a mask. 

• Care will be taken to maintain appropriate distances, as recommended by CDC guidelines. 

• Masks, hand sanitizer, and wipes will be readily available. 

• If snack is served, it will be individually packaged. 

• If necessary, we will use alternate doors for the various age groups. 

• If going outside for games, care will be taken to keep the young people at appropriate distances. 

• Children will be asked to sanitize their hands on the way into and out of the restroom. 

• Each group of young people will remain in their designated area while inside the buildings. 

• We will ask all parents to assume responsibility that their children do not come to Church if they 

have a temperature, are not feeling well, or have been exposed to someone with CoVid. 

 

Protocols for Reopening the Church Nursery during Sunday Services 
 

After researching current procedures in local Child Care facilities, the following are being implemented for 

our Church Nursery. 
 

• All children and workers will have their temperature checked upon arrival. 

• Masks are to be worn by all workers. 

• The staff will sanitize surfaces, toys, etc. as needed during open hours. The entire nursery will be 

sanitized after each use. 

• Only children and workers will be allowed in the Nursery rooms. 

• Since the babies are often crawling on the carpet, workers will be ask to remove their shoes and 

wear socks. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to 

reach out. MtMoriahBaptist@gmail.com or 804-598-5328. 
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